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UPCOMING EVENTS: 

- Pot-Luck Dinner: Our May Pot-luck dinner will be held at the Parish Centre on Saturday, 

May 5th, with a social at 6:00 and dinner at 7:00. There will be a special celebration at the Pot-
luck, so come out and see. Set-up will be at 1:00 pm on Saturday. 

- Pancake Breakfast: Our Pancake Breakfast will be on Sunday, May 6th, after the 8:30 

and 10:00 Masses. Set-up will be at 7:00 am Sunday morning.  
-  Our Regular Monthly Meeting: Will be on Tuesday, May 8th, at 8:00 PM, after Rosary 

for the Sick and Mass.  

- June Pot-Luck Dinner:  Our June Pot-luck Dinner will be a sit down affair with a catered 

meal (as we had last June). It will also be our awards night. Watch for more information to 
follow.  

 

CATCHING UP: 

Grand Knight’s Report: 
Hello Brother Knights, 

A special thank you to the following: those that helped out with the various jobs that must be done 

to put on another successful Pancake Breakfast, those that helped out manning the bar for the 

Parish Auction, those that collected and donated to the Pennies for Heaven campaign and those 

that attended the Clergy Appreciation night in support of our Parish Priests. 

Coming up at our Pancake Breakfast we will hold a free-throw competition which will be open to 

boys and girls aged 10 to 12 years. The winners will not move on to the Districts as that is 

complete, but I hope it will set up next year when we will be more on schedule. We will hold a 

hockey shoot-out competition at our June Pancake Breakfast. We look for a good turn-out at our 

May Pot-luck as it will be the last one of our Fraternal year. Our June dinner will be a sit down 

affair as was last years very well received evening and will be our awards night. Our annual 

chicken sale is coming up so keep us in mind as bbq season arrives. New Westminster Council 1283 

will once again have a float in the May Hyack Parade on May 26th. They are inviting local 

councils join them in the parade and will be inviting all to a light lunch afterwards. It will be a 

great opportunity to show our colors. We will have a letter on our website with all the information.   

Brother Dave Fremantle and I had a very enjoyable time at this years Convention. It was by far the 

most harmonious convention I have attended with only a couple of very minor challenges. I think 

the contentious issues of per deum and the funding of the District Deputies attendance were sorted 

out after last year’s convention. There was an obvious changing of the guard will a lot of new 

younger faces. An interesting event that our Brothers in the Yukon are hosting is a golf tournament 

starting at 12:00 midnight (midnight sun) on June 21
st
. Any takers? It should be a blast. 

Well, hopefully a grey spring will lead to a sunny summer and we can dig out the shorts and tee 

shirts.      
. 

Vivat Jesus - Gary Jeannotte GK 
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     Birthdays in May:              
                             Dave Alexander, John Cabana, Pat Cassidy, Robert Costa,  
                             Francois Deschenes, Martin Deschenes, Fr. Brian Duggan,  
                             Coral Kopchia, John Laberge, Chi Nguyen, Craig Nicols. 
 
 

     Family of the month:  
                         May: Tony and Linda Viani   
 

 

 

Calendar of Events: 
• May 5th – Pot-Luck Dinner with social at 6:00 and dinner at 7:00. Set-up at 1:00 pm. 

• May 6th – Pancake Breakfast after 8:30 & 10:00 Masses. Set-up at 7:00 am May 6th. 

• May 6th – Basketball Free-throw competition in School gym. Open to boys and girls 10-12. 

• May 8th – Regular monthly meeting at 8:00 pm after Rosary for the Sick and Mass. 

• May 10th – Annual March for Life held in Victoria, starting at 2:00 pm. See info in the State 
website - http://www.vcn.bc.ca/kofc/index.html 

 
Field Agents Report: 
Do you want your RRSPs to develop Financial Security with Strong Catholic Values? 

Call me at (778) 837-2317 or 1-877-532-KOFC (5632) for any RRSP, Annuity, and Life or Long Term Care 

(LTC) questions. 

Fraternally Yours in the Christ, 

Jose P. Cabalu, FIC - Field Agent 
Jose.Cabalu@KOFC.OR 

                                                                                                                                                                                      
                           

REMEMBER TO KEEP IN YOUR PRAYERS:  
Deceased Brother Walter Whittey, who would have been 86 May. 

                                                   

Kay Blair; Al Boire; Dr. Walter & Jean Kazun; Pat and Eileen Cassidy; 

Terry Duggan;  Mary Glavin; Leo Gaucher; Herman Haffner; Bill 

Kathrein; Stan March; Wayne Marshall; Tom, Pat, Jamie & Paul 

McCloskey; Mary Klikach; Kenneth Klikach; Lucy Luterbach; Peggy 

MacDonald; Gordon Zelko; Pat Welsh; Anne Whittey; Brian Ennis’s 

Brother Tony; Fathers Basil Foote, Stan Frytek, Joseph Thoai Le, and Bill 

Somerville. 

 

 MARY, HEALTH OF THE SICK; PRAY FOR US 

 

 
              

 


